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Colleagues,
 
When I spoke at our fall division mee8ng, I shared my excitement about the division star8ng the process
to develop a new academic master plan. The first step in that process is reaching out to everyone
working in the Academic Affairs division to get their feedback on the academic offerings and supports for
our students today and into the future. This is the first opportunity for you to share your thoughts with
this anonymous survey. October will see several addi8onal opportuni8es to share your thoughts, so
please keep an eye out for emails that invite your feedback. Some of those opportuni8es may be offered
collegewide, based on feedback from this important survey. 
 
Please respond by October 15.Please respond by October 15.
 
I look forward to seeing the results and hearing the conversa8ons that this survey ignites.
 
Best,
 
Deidre
 
Deidre Price, Ph.D. 
Senior Vice President for Academic AMairs/College Provost 

	

 

https://forms.office.com/r/FNda0rnbPS

